

BBC Children in Need is back this year on Friday 17th **November 2023**





Dear parents and carers,

With BBC Children in Need 2023 fast approaching, we have organised some fundraising activities to enable the children at Byron to be part of the national event and help others. The children are always eager to do what they can to help and support others and with this in mind we have organised the following;

- 1) On **Friday 17**th **November** all the children can **wear something spotty** to school for a (minimum) £1 donation. This does not need to be purchased especially for the day. It can be a pair of socks, a hair band, stickers or craft pom-poms attached to a t shirt or jumper.
- 2) During the week of **Monday 13th to Friday 17th November**, each class will run, jog, gallop or skip the mile track every day to 'Run a Mile for Children in Need'. We will all be challenging ourselves to complete the whole mile every day, in the most active way we can manage and would really appreciate your donation of whatever you can afford to encourage and support us.

Please make your donations for each of these fundraisers, via our special fundraising page on parent pay using the link below.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11529

Thank you so much for helping our school community to help others.

Kind regards

Mrs Claire Parr





































